

International Society of Psychiatric-Mental Health Nurses

2424 American Lane • Madison, WI 53704-3102 USA • Phone: I-608-443-2463 • Fax: I-608-443-2474 E-Mail: Info@ispn-psych.org • Website: www.ispn-psych.org

ISPN Members and 2020 Conference Registrants,

After thorough investigation and due diligence, the ISPN Board has identified that a virtual 2020 conference will be held summer 2020. The conference schedule will be as planned with select sessions presented live (and recorded for later viewing) and others delivered through high quality recording. Posters will be available for viewing. Registrations already paid will allow access to conference content for 45 days and CEUs provided for those who request them.

Many organizations have had to go to virtual conferencing to meet the needs of their members and registrants and to be fiscally responsible. Because ISPN can offer the conference using this alternate platform, there are no planned refunds for the 2020 conference.

The Foundation Event will not be possible. As a result, Foundation leadership has informed their award winners that they will honor the travel scholarships towards next year's conference. The Foundation is also asking registrants for this event, ISPN Foundation's largest fundraising event, to let us know if a refund is desired or if you prefer to convert your Foundation Event ticket price into a donation to the Foundation. Please complete this form if you purchased a Foundation Event ticket to indicate your choice.

ISPN is dedicated to providing a quality educational opportunity and an interactive experience. We are currently contacting all scheduled presenters and establishing a date for the conference opening.

Thank you all for your patience and your commitment to ISPN. Stay tuned for more details.

Sincerely,

Vicki Hines Martin, PhD, RN, FAAN

Vicke Himes Jarling

ISPN President